

24th September 2021

<u>Our Christian value for this term - Love</u> <u>Love God, and love others as you love yourself</u>

Dear Parents,

We are very pleased to announce the safe arrival of a beautiful baby girl for Mrs Vernon and Coach Matt. We are all looking forward to meeting her very soon.

Thank you for all your kind donations to the Hope Centre Food Bank in Northampton. Class 6 displayed all the items on the school altar table for the children to see and we will now arrange collection with the Hope Centre.



A group of pupils from Y3 and Y4 had the opportunity to try orienteering this week and thoroughly enjoyed themselves learning some new skills along the way. Well done everyone!



Attendance for last week was 99% overall with 12 recorded lates. Please note that absences due to Covid are recorded differently and are not accounted for in these figures. Individual class information is detailed below:

Class	Attendance %	Lates
R	98.6	3
1	97.2	1
2	100	3
3	100	0
4	99.7	1
5	99.3	1
6	99.2	3

Tours for prospective parents for Reception 2022 will be taking place on Tuesday 5th October at 10.30am and 1.30pm or Wednesday 6th October at 10.30pm. If you would like to attend one of the tours, please contact the school office via email: bursar@hackleton.northants-ecl.gov.uk or by phone on 01604 870086. Please pass this information on to anyone that you know would be interested in joining one of the tours. Details are also available on our school website.

Learning Behaviours - Persevere

Orla Wintle Showing excellent perseverance in maths and making corrections.

Finn Helm Showing excellent perseverance in maths and making corrections.

Toby Lock Not giving up and preserving when he found his maths work confusing.

Robert Russell Working very hard to improve his handwriting.

Max Wintle Persevering and completing your writing about the meeting hall.

Maja Wells Persevering and completing her home learning to a high standard.

James Utteridge Persevering to create a compound sentence using a particular word.

George Lockyer Persevering to read the same book daily.

Siyona Pathak
Persevered well this week when working with Roman numerals in maths.

Maisy Motley
Rian Jones
Worked incredibly hard with his report writing and persevering to proof-

read, edit and complete his final copy.

Daisy Bennett-Sulsh Persevering when completing all maths tasks but particularly with

negative numbers problem solving.

Awards and Certificates

Daisy Austin-Taylor Gymnastics badge Annabelle Boyd Keyboard certificate

Anthony Cotter Scouts 'Lockdown Legend' award

Daniel Halls Scouts 'Lockdown Legend' award, Blue Peter badge

Huxley Oakes Football trophy
Oscar Oakes Football trophies
Rex Tiefenthaler Blue Peter badge

Molly Turton World Record attempt certificate

James Utteridge Scouts 'Lockdown Legend' award

Monday	8.00am – 8.50am Gymnastics Yrs 1-6	
	1.35pm – 2.15pm Woodwind	
	3.15pm – 4.30pm Boca Football Yrs 1-4	
Tuesday	Flu Vaccinations	
	8.00am – 8.50am Tennis Yrs 3-6	
	2.30pm – 3.15pm Strings	
	3.15pm – 4.30pm Boca Multi Sports Yrs 1-4	
Wednesday	8.00am - 8.50am Dodgeball Yrs 1-6	
Thursday	8.00am – 8.50am Boys & Girls Football Yrs 5&6 3.15pm – 4.20pm Basketball Yrs 2-6	
Friday	8.00am – 8.50am Step by Step Dance lessons Yrs 3-6 3.15pm – 4.20pm U Dance Yrs 1-6	

Online-Safety

The Internet Watch Foundation have produced a guide for parents and carers about the risks of being online and the scale of issues affecting children today. This can be downloaded using the following link: http://talk.iwf.org.uk

If you have any concerns regarding safeguarding or child protection (including online-safety) please contact the designated safeguarding leads within school: Andrea Hunter, Sally Gillam and Jo Nicklin.

As always, for advice about safeguarding and online-safety, please visit the following sites: http://www.northamptonshirescb.org.uk/
https://ceop.police.uk/safety-centre/

Have a lovely weekend.

Andrea Hunter